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Thursday 25th July 2024

Jewellery & Earrings update for September 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,
First of all, I hope you have all had a fantastic start to the Summer Holiday.  
I am sending this letter to inform new parents and as a reminder existing parents, that in the interests of pupils’ safety, jewellery and earrings are not allowed to be worn at CHPA.
Between the date of this letter and up to pupil return on Wednesday 4.9.24, there are 5 weeks and 5 days (40 days). This is ample time for any previously pierced ears to be healed enough for them not to be wearing earrings upon return.
If you are considering your child having their ear pierced, please do this now, so they have ample time to heal before return in September.
Upon return, please ensure that upon return, you child is not wearing earrings of any kind.  If pupils are wearing earrings, they will be asked to remove them.  If they cannot remove them, we will contact you to come to CHPA and remove them, as this is something we are unable to do.
Furthermore, if a pupil is wearing earrings, including clear plastic retainers; they will unfortunately be unable to participate in some events, including active play at play/lunchtime, PE sessions and extra-curricular activities.
The only item on jewellery that is allowed to be worn by pupils is a watch, as this supports the development of a key life skill.
Please follow the link for up-to-date information regarding earnings from a well-respected website – 
http://invernesscorp.com/the-best-way-to-care-for-a-new-ear-piercing/  
 This is simply in the interests of pupil safety!

Thank you for your support in this matter.

Regards
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Mr P M Burgess
Headteacher
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